JOHNSON

Vaccination Policy for White & Johnson Pediatric Dentistry

It is the policy of White Pediatric Dentistry to support the vaccination guidelines
set forth by the American Academy of Pediatric Dentistry and the American
Academy of Pediatrics. While children who are not properly vaccinated are at risk
for acquiring preventable disease, they also represent a potential risk to our
immunosuppressed and immunocompromised patients.

We respect your decision not to vaccinate your child. However we feel that we
must protect the health of our other patients and we therefor request you seek
the care of another dental provider for your child. We will be more than happy to
forward any records to another provider.



